
 
From: Rose Santos  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:57 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hubs for homeless 
 
Dear city council of London 
 
 I fully support the latest move to house our homeless people in what’s being termed as 
“hubs”. I support these hubs in areas of the city where there Is access to transportation 
and other services.  Although we all know that this is only a bandaid solution as this 
issue has gotten out of control especially since the closure of 2 large psychiatric 
hospitals. I support any effort which addresses the root causes of poverty starting with 
social determinants such as access to housing, food, employment, education etc.  
 
Let’s all Work together to make a better society.  
 
Rose Santos 
WORKING TOGETHER 
Coming together is a Beginning , Working together is Progress, Staying together is 
Success.  
 
 
 


